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FAQ Ceri Jones
Dear Sir

RE: Scoping Report - Wind Farm at Wear Point, Llanstadwell, Milford Haven
SM 9361/0438

Thank you for your correspondence in connection with the scoping report for the site of a
proposed wind farm development at Wear Point, Llanstadwell, Milford Haven. The proposed
wind farm consists of four turbines, approximately 105 metres.in height.

The site lies within close proximity to several sites of historic and archaeological interest
and is situated within the limits of the registered historic landscape of Milford Haven
Waterway; consequently, there is potential that archaeological material may extend into
the application area. Therefore, as your professional archaeological advisors, we concur
with component 3.42 of the scoping document, that an archaeological desk-based
assessment should be carried out in order to inform the planning process. This
assessment should be carried out to the Standards and Guidance of the Institute of Field

Archaeologists.

On behalf of your Authority, Dy:fed Archaeological Trust - Heritage Management can
prepare a detailed brief on request to assist in the preparation of this desk-based
assessment.

We also concur with component 3.41 of the report that consideration must be given to the
impact of the development upon the Historic Landscape of Milford Haven Waterway. This
Trust can advise on the need for an ASIDOHL (Assessment of the Significance of the
Impact of Development on Historic Landscape).

We trust that this recommendation meets with your approval, however if you require
further information or clarification please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Zoe Bevans-Rice
Dyfed Archaeological Trust - Heritage Management



